Burlington Road September 30, 1902
See

D. Niller



Burlington Road September 30, 1902

Hill to C. S. Mellen telegram

Miller advises that new differences have ...
developed ... better tell them that unless
they are willing to accept substantially what
was understood when I left, the whole matter
will be dropped until they are ready."
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